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This week has flown away in no time and we are so very proud of

students for getting back into their learning after their break. I hope

for those celebrating Easter you had a peaceful time with families.

Thank you to all our Year 11 staff and students who were in for the

summer school and for those in for the Year 6 Easter school.

This week, students have had their first House assembly. This will

take place at least half-termly and brings together students across

the year groups in their houses. Please see below a list of House

events that are coming.

If you have a child coming in September and you missed the

enrolment evening, do not hesitate to be in contact for us to arrange

an alternative time/date.

If you have a child in Year 10, they will have received their report

today and this has been sent electronically and will be sent in the

post. If you would like to discuss anything, please be in contact with

either myself or the Year 10 team.

You may have noticed that our lawn is looking a little longer. This is

because we are participating in No Mow May. Approximately 97% of

flower-rich meadows have been lost since the 1930s in the UK, and

with them, vital food and habitat needed by wildlife. A healthy lawn

with some longer grass and wildflowers helps to tackle pollution,

benefits wildlife, and can even lock away carbon below the ground.

#NoMowMay and beyond means you’re giving nature the boost it

deserves. To find out more, check out: Plantlife's No Mow May

Movement.

All the best for the weekend, it’s going to be a hot one next week.

Key events happening this half term

Thurs, 1  May - House dodgeball tournamentst

Mon, 28  April - Fri 2  May - Year 7 National History Museum tripsth nd

Wed, 7  May - House chess competition (after school)th

Wed, 7  May - Year 7 Parents Evening (16:00 – 19:00)th

Ms Wallace's
Announcements
LATEST UPDATES FROM THE HEADTEACHER

NEXT WEEK
WEEK 2

If you have any specific questions
regarding the transfer of school
to the Mulberry Schools Trust,

please email

clerk@mulberryschoolstrust.org

DEAR PARENTS AND CARERS,

Ms. Wallace

@mulberryaws

UPCOMING 
KEY DATES

7th May

16:00 – 19:00
Year 7 Parents evening

28  April - 2  Mayth nd

Year 7 National History

Museum trips

14th May
Year 7 Royal Institute

bacterial Evolution 

https://www.plantlife.org.uk/campaigns/nomowmay/
https://www.plantlife.org.uk/campaigns/nomowmay/


we want your views!
TAKE THE SURVEY

Please take 2 minutes to complete our
latest survey for parents and carers.

 LINK TO FORM:
HTTPS://SHORTURL.AT/H5IIL



Just before Easter break, some of our Year 10 pupils visited the
laboratories of the Royal Institution of Great Britain, stepping into
the role of clinical bacteriologists to investigate DNA samples from
new outbreaks of bacterial diseases. During this day long
workshop, the students used cutting edge DNA technology to
learn about the structure of DNA and bacterial evolution. 

They analysed DNA evidence and decided what advice to give
their colleagues at the scene of the outbreak. The day allowed our
pupils to immerse themselves in real-world cutting edge science
and was a truly enriching experience for our young scientists.

Year 10s at the cutting-edge of
DNA technology

Coffee morning for SEND parents, next Tuesday 29  April 9.30am – 11am at
Chestnuts Community Centre (N15 5BN) More information

th

Walk and Talk in Bruce Castle Park, Tuesday 6th Mayn Bruce Castle Park. Link
for flyer

All parents and carers of children and young people (0 - 25) with Special
Educational Needs and/or Disabilities (SEND) who live and/or access SEND services
(e.g. school) in Haringey are welcome.

Calling all budding filmmakers at Mulberry Academy Woodside! The Film
Studies department will be holding our very first Woodside Film Festival
in July.

Part of the festival will include a showcase of student short films. If you
make your own films (it can be on your phone or your computers) and
would like to be a part of the festival, please get in touch with Ms Aksu in
C003.

You can also email any submissions to
pinar.aksu@woodsidehighschool.co.uk.  

We will be accepting short films within the following categories: 

Documentary
Genre films (any genre)
Indie films
Animation

Deadline: 11th June 2025. 

WOODSIDE FILM FESTIVAL RESET Assemblies 
We had our reset assemblies this week to
welcome students back and check in on how
they were. 

Please scan the QR code below see what we
talked about below:

Link:
https://shorturl.at/
W5NGQ

https://sendpowerinharingey.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e6d20904fb5c4d7963638d0d5&id=1250c7ac89&e=c089f7bfc1
https://cdn.prod.website-files.com/634ea4e973ac107410626eb4/67375a3b0a7d5c6f65d4272d_May%2025%20-%20Bruce%20Castle%20Park.png
https://cdn.prod.website-files.com/634ea4e973ac107410626eb4/67375a3b0a7d5c6f65d4272d_May%2025%20-%20Bruce%20Castle%20Park.png
mailto:pinar.aksu@woodsidehighschool.co.uk
https://shorturl.at/W5NGQ
https://shorturl.at/W5NGQ


How can you support your child at home to help them stay on top of their Big 6?

Help your child get into the habit of packing their school bag the night before –
this includes things like PE kits, ingredients for food prep, and any other essentials

Encourage them to check their journal each evening to review what lessons they
have the next day

Don’t forget to sign their journal so they’re ready for their Big 6 check the
following week

Prompt them to check ClassCharts regularly for any outstanding homework or
tasks

If they’re missing any items from their Big 6, these can be purchased here







I hope you all had a lovely Easter break. The next 6-7 weeks will be the biggest in your life so far so
please make sure to come on 21  August when you get your results you have no regrets!!! Please
read the notices below carefully and be ready for those exams which for some of you have
already started. 

st

Hello Year 11,

Mr Davis

Period 7 & Key 30

Period 7 and Key 30 will continue until Thursday 8th May. Period 7 is now open to all of you to attend
if you need any extra help with your revision.

Prom

The prom is a great way to celebrate all the hard work, exams, and milestones of Year 11. It's a
memorable way to mark the end of secondary school. This event is a special occasion that
students will remember for years to come. It’s a chance to make lasting memories with friends
before moving on to the next chapter. The prom offers students a chance to dress up, enjoy great
music, delicious food, and dance the night away in a fun and elegant setting.

Date and Time: Wednesday, 25 June 2025. 4.30pm-8.30pm
Venue: Further details will be provided closer to the event to all who purchase tickets.

Students will be able to make their own way there given the set time. 

Ticket Price:
Standard Price: £20 from 1 April 2025 onward.

Tickets can be purchased via your Parent Pay account.The final payment deadline is Friday, 31 May
2025. After this date, students will not be able to attend the prom without a ticket.

Important: After the payment deadline, the final number of attendees will be confirmed, and no
changes will be made. If payment isn’t received by 31 May, students will not be able to attend the
event.

If you have any questions, please contact me at liam.davis@woodsidehighschool.co.uk



GCSE Business Studies
10am-1pm 
Ms Ampudia & Ms Sruba

All Business students are welcome to attend

Revision this Saturday






